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Board Highlights

SUNDANCE – CORPORATE HEADQUARTERS

221 Main Street  •  P.O. Box 930  •  Sundance, WY 82729
(800) 442-3630 Phone  •  (307) 283-3527 Fax

GILLETTE

200 S. Garner Lake Road  •  Gillette, WY 82718
(800) 442-3630 Phone  •  (307) 682-0733 Fax

SHERIDAN 

1095 E. Brundage Lane  •  Sheridan, WY 82801  
(800) 442-3630 Phone  •  (307) 674-9018 Fax

www.precorp.coop
Powder River Energy Corporation is an equal opportunity provider and employer.

The Regular Meeting of the 
Board of Directors of Powder River 
Energy Corporation met on Tues-
day, November 15, 2016, in Gillette. 
President Walt Christensen presid-
ed and all members were present 
except Pam Kinchen.

Financials 
Year-to-date system sales for 

September 2016 increased 3.9% 
compared to September 2015. 
Chief Finance and Administra-
tion Officer Joanne Kolb gave an 
update on revenues, expenses, and 
cost of purchased power.

Safety 
The minutes for the October 2016 

safety meetings were accepted.

CEO Report 
CEO Mike Easley provided up-

dates on the Basin approval of the 

Members 1st Power Cooperative 
amendment; contract approvals 
through Members 1st; and schedul-
ing for quarterly meetings in Sheri-
dan.

Legal Report 
Attorney Mark Hughes reported 

on legal issues relevant to PRECorp. 

General Information
CFAO Kolb explained the sta-

tus of security deposit activities 
and filings with the Public Service 
Commission. Kolb also highlighted 
changes to monthly billing sched-
ules.

VP of Member Service Bumgar-
ner added that member calls re-
garding the change in bill cycles 
have been generally informational.

Bumgarner highlighted chal-
lenges to Operation RoundUp 

goals, but those signup numbers 
have been recovering, primarily 
because of increased employee en-
gagement.

VP of Engineering Rogers re-
ported the load forecast from Basin 
Electric was received and is under 
analysis. Rogers also presented the 
long-range plan for system reliabil-
ity and project prioritization.

Approved Items
•	 2017 Budget
•	 2017 Annual Meeting

Guests to the Meeting:
PRECorp employees Josh Gray, 

Tracy Jones, Brandon Riddle,  John 
Tieman, and Tim Velder; attorneys 
Mandy Good and Kara Ellsbury

The next meeting will be held at 
9:30 a.m. Tuesday, December 20, in 
Sheridan.
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Sunrise near Buffalo.


